
The CRPH was approached by one of our healthcare organization partners for assistance in
identifying new potential service areas. Our team created a map that highlighted regions of
South Carolina in need of increased local healthcare options as well as areas that are eligible for
Rural Health Clinic designation. 

Prisma’s Director of Rural Health, Andrew Johnson, used this tool to evaluate potential sites’
ability to support a new rural health clinic. Since 2019, the tool has been used to build new
Prisma Health infrastructure in three rural areas: Anderson County, Traveler’s Rest, and
Fountain Inn. Once construction is complete, these new clinics will house 20-30 new providers
and increase access to primary and some specialty care. 
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These aggregated data maps allow
Prisma Health to discern new areas of

service.  Although not every clinic can be
placed in a rural area, Prisma Health was

able to identify three locations where they
will be opening new rural health clinics.

CREATED BY THE CENTER FOR RURAL
AND PRIMARY HEALTHCARE
JANUARY 2022

https://www.cdc.gov/nchs/index.htm
https://www.cdc.gov/nchs/index.htm
https://www.cdc.gov/nchs/index.htm
https://www.cdc.gov/nchs/index.htm
https://www.linkedin.com/in/andrew-johnson-a95152b
https://www.scruralhealth.org/

